
Generator operation
Lindum station
27 November 2024 to 31 January 2025

What?
To enable critical infrastructure to operate while permanent power to the Lindum 
station precinct is being connected and tested, a generator will be in operation at 
the station.

We apologise for any inconvenience as we work to complete your new station.

When? The generator is expected to operate continuously (24/7) from Wednesday 27 
November 2024 until Friday 31 January 2025.

Where?
The generator will be located in the Sibley Road carpark, near the platform, 
opposite Rodney Street.
The project team will minimise noise impacts using noise attenuation measures 
including sound blankets to surround the equipment.

Impacts Generator in operation Around-the clock operation 
(27 Nov to 31 Jan)

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding as we build you a better Lindum station. Works 
may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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